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KAM/ELB/JYB/Year 6 Residential/2023                     June 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are looking to secure next year’s Year 6 Residential trip, and are therefore looking at various locations with 
regards to what they have to offer, when they have availability, and a guide price. 
 
To enable us to obtain this information from them we first need to know how many children would be interested in 
attending.  We do, of course, realise that the final decision may depend upon the total cost and so by expressing an 
interest you are by no means committing yourself to making any payments at this stage. 
 
Once we have an idea of numbers we will be able to obtain quotes from each location, as well as calculate the 
number and size of coaches required.  We will then write to you again with an exact price and at that point we will 
ask you to commit to your child attending by paying a deposit. 
 
Please complete the Google Form https://forms.gle/J2JMYz1gkYAT8Sza6 to let us know whether or not your child 
would be interested in attending this fun-packed activity by no later than Friday 8th July 2022. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Mrs K Mirams 
Executive Headteacher 

https://forms.gle/J2JMYz1gkYAT8Sza6

